
Happy  Spring!
The flowers are out and everything is fresh 
and alive with the promise of spring. We wish 
you the best for March break and look 
forward to seeing you back in April. Here’s 
what’s new. 

March
2024

Monterey Music Parents Association

Tuesday March 5th at 7 p.m.was the school’s 
most recent concert. The MMPA brought in 
$848 in donations via a bake sale and the 
“feed the tuba” offerings; and donated $250 
to the Oaklands Community Center Food 
Security Program to help families. It was a 
stirring  program and we will miss Ms. Dyler 
next year as she is away on Maternity leave, 
but the children are in good hands with the 
new band teacher Ms. Tiller who started on 
Monday March 11.

In the 
Spotlight!

www.montereypac.com

funfoods@montereypac.com.

Fun Foods Update:
 We are ready for 

term 3.
Please log on to order lunches on 
munchalunch  HERE! 

As well, send us feedback or hop on to 
volunteer here: funfoods@montereypac.com.

 

Let us know how the Math Skills night with 
presenter Nikki Lineham was. You can send 
us feedback and other thoughts here: 
executive@montereypac.com 

Next Parent 
Education Night: coming 
soon. Details to follow.
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